
「閱讀中國翻譯史：第六屆中國翻譯史研究暑期班」延期通知  

 

        鑒於新冠疫情反覆，主講老師與部分學員無法抵達西安，主辦方與協辦方商

議後，共同決定延期舉行「閱讀中國翻譯史：第六屆中國翻譯史研究暑期班」。由

於主辦方與協辦方均重視線下交流討論，活動不會轉為線上舉行。翻譯研究中心將

會盡早通知暑期班舉辦的日期，暑期班學員的學額將會保留，在新的舉辦日期參

加，如因時間不合，無法出席，只能作放棄參加論。  

 

翻譯研究中心   

 

Reading Chinese Translation History: The Sixth Summer School on Chinese Translation 

History 

Postponement Announcement 

 

In light of the recent resurgence in COVID-19 cases and the ensuing travel restrictions, 

the organizer and co-organizer of The Sixth Summer School on Chinese Translation 

History have decided that the event shall be postponed. As face-to-face intellectual 

exchange and discussion is an integral part of the event, the summer school will not be 

going online. We will continue to monitor the situation and announce the new dates as 

soon as possible. The places of the participants will be reserved, but participants who are 

unable to make the rescheduled dates will have to withdraw from the event. We sincerely 

apologize for the inconvenience caused and thank everyone for their kind understanding. 
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